TOWN OF STONINGTON
Harbor Management Commission
152 Elm Street
Stonington, CT 06378-0352

October 7, 2010
The Regular Stonington Harbor Management Commission meeting originally
scheduled for October 11, 2010 has been cancelled. The Commission will have a

Special Meeting October 19, 2010 which will take place in the Stonington
Borough Hall meeting room, at 7pm.
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Peter T. Vermilya, SHMC Chair
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